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29th May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope that you are all as safe and as well as can be expected during this time. 
Due to the isolation and ‘stay home stay safe’ there is no interaction between the students and many students 
I’m sure will be missing their friends and of course school.   
 
With this in mind, I thought it would be nice to catch up and share experiences of what the students are doing at 
home by putting together a collage of student activities and experiences.   
 
If you would like your child to be a part of this then please could you send me a picture of your child doing some 
kind of activity at home.  It could be anything from doing homework, playing a sport in the garden, playing with 
their pet, painting or even learning new life skills such as cooking. 
 
It will be a nice way for them to share their experiences whilst they are away from school. 
 
By sending a picture of your child you are consenting to the picture being used as part of a collage which will 
appear on the school website and be emailed to all the students.   I will also be emailing the students to inform 
them of this collage. 
 
Please email the picture and any questions to me at: aka@ifieldcc.co.uk by Friday 12th June, 1pm.   
 
Take care  
 
 
Best regards 
Mrs Kansara 
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